
Media Advisory - Theatre and Arts Foundation news conference for
proposed design of university theater

March 13, 1979

TOPIC: THEATRE AND ARTS FOUNDATION NEWS CONFERENCE

DATE: Friday, March 16, 1979 2 p.m.

LOCATION: Faculty Room, La Jolla Village Inn. Interstate 5 at La Jolla Village Drive

CONTACT: Leslie Franz, Public Information Office, 452-3120

BACKGROUND: The Board of Regents-of the University of California is expected to approve the proposed
design for a $2.5 million university theater at the monthly board meeting Friday morning in Los Angeles. The
500-seat theater is a joint project of the foundation and the university, with funding raised by the foundation and
maintenance and repairs provided by the university. The theater will be built on three acres of land on the UC
San Diego campus at the northeast intersection of La Jolla Village Drive and Torrey Pines Road. UC San Diego
Chancellor William McElroy, Foundation President Ewart Goodwin Jr. and representatives of the foundation and
the university will attend the news conference, and press releases and photographs of the theater model and the
interior design will be supplied.
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